Looking for presenters at
Batavia Peace Day

Thursday, September 21, 2023
4:00 pm to 7:30 pm
@ Peace Bridge and Riverwalk South Plaza

We are looking for children or adults to read a short poem or story about peace
at Batavia Peace Day. This can be something you or your child has written or
one that is inspiring. If you are a musician, poet, or entertainer and would like to
participate in Batavia Peace Day, please call Craig Foltos @ 630-879-5253 no
later than Tuesday, September 19.

We look forward to seeing all of you at this event.

The distribution of this information and materials through the school district
does not imply District 101 endorsement.



